October 14, 2014

Dear Parents/Guardian,

We realize that the holiday season can be very difficult financially for a few families in our
district. As school counselors, we are trying to assist as many families as possible that are in
severe need this Christmas.

If you wish your family to be included in this community outreach, please complete this form
and return it to the school counseling office (or type in the information and email it back) no later
than Monday, November 10". Due to time restraints, we cannot accept late requests.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Piper Showen and Brenda Mackender,
Raymore-Peculiar Intermediate School Counselors

My signature verifies that I understand that it may not be possible to fill every request or
help all families. If my family is able to be adopted, my family or friends will be
responsible for picking up the gifts during school hours 8:00-3:30 December 16™ through
December 18™.

Signature

Printed Name

Address

Home Phone Cell Phone

Please describe your children’s needs in the space below. Be as specific as possible. If you need
more space, please attach a separate sheet of paper.

1. Child’s name, gender and age:

Clothing needs and sizes:

Toy requests:

(Over Please)



2. Child’s name, gender and age:

Clothing needs and sizes:

Toy requests:

3. Child’s name, gender and age:

Clothing needs and sizes:

Toy requests:

4. Child’s name, gender and age:

Clothing needs and sizes:

Toy requests:

5. Child’s name, gender and age:

Clothing needs and sizes:

Toy requests:




